
Welcome back to El Camino College - Spring 2023! This
semester the College Book Club will focus on the topic
of Linguistic Justice. What is Linguistic Justice? Why
does it matter? How can linguistic freedom be
integrated into pedagogy?

Sign up on Cornerstone. Articles will be emailed to you.
Meetings take place virtually on Fridays from 11 am -
12 pm:
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Faculty Development Committee

COLLEGE BOOK CLUB
SPRING 2023

March 24th | April 28th 
May 19th




Participation is Flex Credit and
Racial Equity Credit Eligible

If you have any questions, contact Linda Cooks at
lcooks@elcamino.edu


